
ISIS  Terrorist  Camps
identified  on  Texas  New
Mexico Border

Reliable federal Mexican and US counter-terrorism intelligence
sources have identified two ISIS training camps located along
the Texas and New Mexico borders with Mexico. One is located
within 8 miles of metro El Paso west of the Mexico border city
of Juarez. The other is located further West just across the
border  within  relative  easy  access  to  the  New  Mexican
communities of Columbus and Deming. Combined Mexican federal
police and US counter-terrorism agents have found evidence of
activity by Muslim adherents at both locations, as well as
plans for terrorist attacks.

The news reminds us of Columbus, New Mexico, which was Pancho
Villa Mexican Expedition  by Gen. John “Black Jack” Pershing,
who was determined to track down Villa and destroy as many of
his forces as possible/

Could we be on the cusp of a similar attack by ISIS forces in
cahoots with Mexican Drug cartels and ’coyotes’?  Is ISIS
preparing  for  facilitated  border  crossings  by  Islamic
terrorists?  Would President Obama have the same resolve as
President Wilson did, to order joint US-Mexican operations to
clear a buffer zone below the US-Mexican border, ridding the
area of both ISIS and drug cartel facilitators?

Judicial Watch posted on CIA intelligence briefings of the

Fort  Bliss,  Texas  commander  of  the  US  Army  1  st  Armored
Division regarding ISIS threats to the base and the El Paso
metro area, which has an estimated population of 830,735 .

Washington cross-talk notwithstanding, we have been alerting
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our readers over the last few months that ISIS has targeted
the US and already has agents in country. They are escorted by
‘coyotes’ as ‘special customers’ for as much as $50,000 per
head. The probability that once here they will attempt to
attack American targets is very high.

Now that this latest information is out, what will the Obama
White House do to protect our vulnerable southern border? Like
the 1916 Punitive Expedition against Pancho Villa, any effort
might involve cooperative cross border actions.

It looks like White House spokesperson Josh Earnest will have
to take back his claim of  last August that there is “no
evidence”  that ISIS is plotting terror events against the
US. 

 


